Great Committee

From: Maui_County Council_mailbox
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2022 3:56 PM

To: Great Committee

Subject: FW: Napili Monster House Concerns

From: Anna Barbeau <annamaui2008 @yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, July 11, 2022 3:31 PM

To: Maui_County Council_mailbox <county.council@mauicounty.us>; opinions@mauinews.com;
letters@themauinews.com; letters@themauinews.com; lahnews@maui.net; lahnews@maui.net
Subject: Napili Monster House Concerns

[You don't often get email from annamaui2008 @yahoo.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

Addressing the issue of the illegally built mini hotel masquerading as a family home in Napili.

The concerns of the neighbors about the size/height is valid. The county came to their aid, as well as intending to uphold
the integrity of the area by halting further construction. This is good.

For the county to acquire the monstrosity for any reason at all is NOT solving the problem at hand, because the project
will remain.
This will open the door for perhaps later litigation to prove that it was gained by the county by devious means.

It needs to be demolished in a timely manner, by the developer and the developer need assume the bill..NOT THE
TAXPAYERS via the county.

The developer also need be further fined for the years of annoyance to the neighbors.

It also need be investigated as to WHO/which county employee allegedly gave the permits for this development to
happen, and they need be thoroughly investigated for graft/corruption/bribery for having done so (skirting set building
rules).

The developer also need be further fined for continuing construction when he received the 'stop work' orders.

This blatant disregard for the Laws of the Land needs to be dealt with seriously to set a precedent. The strictest financial
punishment must be rained upon this developer so that others will not copy his disrespectful actions. If he is not

severely punished/fined, others will follow.

So NO..do not keep the immense building. YES..demolish it completely (paid by the developer) YES..set a precedent.
INVESTIGATE for possible corruption those responsible for issuing the permits allowing the extreme height/size.

Anika Loki/Lahaina

(808)667-7873



